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IMPORTANT DATESFROM MRS. CLEMENTS

Happy March! It’s hard to believe that
we only have 3 months left of school.
We will continue with our units in
Language Studio in grades 2-5.

The elementary ML team is planning a
Family Night.  More information will be
coming home soon.

I can’t wait to see you all at
conferences.

Love, Mrs. Clements

Mar 11 & 13
Mar 17

Mar 20

Mar 24
Apr 9
Apr 10

Apr 17-21
May 1
Mary 2
May 21
May 22
May 26
May 29
May 30

Spring Conferences
State Forward Testing
Begins
Kinder Concert  6:00
Gr. 2  Concert  7:00
No School
Early Release
Gr. 4 Concert 6:00
Gr. 5 Concert 7:00
Spring Break
Gr. 1 Concert 6:00
5th Grade Bash
All School Picnic
Field Day
No School-Memorial Day
5th Gr. Graduation
Last Day of School

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2SPSGBSG0K1BV?ref_=wl_share


KINDERGARTEN
We will continue to work on vowels and
CVC (consonant vowel consonant)
words.

1ST GRADE
We will continue to practice our unit
spelling words, first grade spelling
patterns, and heart words.

2ND GRADE
We will finish our unit on insects and
move onto learning all about the
American Civil War.

3RD GRADE
We will wrap up our unit on Astrology
and will start learning about the Native
American culture.

4TH GRADE
Most of March will be our unit on
Contemporary Fiction and then we will
move onto the American Revolution.

5TH GRADE
We will continue to learn more about
Shakespeare’s A Midsummer Night’s
Dream and review parts of speech.

CONFERENCES
Spring conferences will be Tuesday,
March 11 and Thursday, March 13.  We
will reach out to families with
interpreting needs to schedule
conference times.  If you need any
additional help with scheduling your
child(ren)’s conferences online, please
let us know.  Your student(s)’ teacher’s
conference links for scheduling will be
sent to you via email soon.

FORWARD TESTING
Students in grades 3-5 will be taking
the Wisconsin State Forward Test this
month. Teachers will be sending home
testing schedules.  Just like the
ACCESS test, it is important for your
child(ren) to get enough sleep and eat
a good breakfast in the morning.



FEATURED BOOK

Everything will be alright in the end.
If it’s not alright, it’s not the end.

ML ADVENTURES
ML Adventures will be July 29-August 8
this year.  Registration papers will be
sent home soon.  Please return them as
soon as you can.

Click here to listen to this story read
aloud on Youtube.

- Irish Proverb

Click here to visit our
PV ML Facebook page.  

HMONG PARADE
This year for Environmental Day, a
Hmong author will be visiting Prairie
View. In honor of the Hmong author
and Hmong Heritage Month, we are
inviting all our Hmong students at
Prairie View to wear their Hmong
outfits that morning. We will still have
our Hmong parade in the morning.
More information about this will be sent
home soon.  

Also, a note was sent home from Mrs.
Zurfluh about the Hmong author and
she attached an order form for her
books that you can purchase.  You can
fill out the order form and have your
child(ren) return it to school or to Mrs.
Zurfluh. If you have any questions about
this, please reach out.

Click here for more information about
Cia Siab’s Hmoob American Day. 

https://youtu.be/n37xj_N0ugw?si=bHsLwb5dAR5DFpQt
https://www.facebook.com/groups/658314021893695/
https://www.facebook.com/share/15GEA19R4m/

